THE AMERICAN COMMITTEE FOR CHRISTIAN REFUGEES

SERVICE OFFICE - 165 WEST 46TH STREET, NEW YORK, N. Y.

TELEPHONE: BRYANT 9-2102

December 2, 1939.

VIA AIRMAIL.

Dr. Heinz Meyer, Konnarock, Va.

DR. THOMAS MANN Honorary Chairman

MR. GEORGE RUBLEE Honorary Chairman

My dear Dr. Meyer:

MR. JAMES M. SPEERS Chairman

i just heard from Mr. Jordan that your little son is ill and + am very much concerned about it. + would appreciate your letting me know, how he is getting along.

MISS EVELYN W. HERSEY Executive Director

MISS AROOS BENNEYAN Vocational Service Director and Mrs. Padula about your situation and want you to know that the decision we arrived at was mutual. I think the best for you is to follow the advice you will be given by both Dr. Krumbholz and Mr. Jordan.

I took part in a conference with Mr. Jordan, Dr. Krumbholz

MR. LOWELL IBERG Resettlement Director

With kindest regards to you and Mrs. Meyer and all good wishes for the early recovery of your son,

MISS ELEANOR SHELDON

Case Supervisor

Sincerely yours,

MR. WYMAN Z. FULLER Finance Director

> Tatiana Schaufuss. Migration Service.

· TSOMF